MANATEE COUNTY

November 7, 2012

TO: All Interested Proposers

Reference: RFP #12-3235BG / PROFESSIONAL CONSULTING SERVICES FOR NEXT
GENERATION 911

ADDENDUM # 1

The following items are issued to add to, modify, and clarify the Request for Proposal. These
items shall have the same force and effect as the original Request for Proposal Documents.
Proposals are to be submitted on the specified date and shall conform to the additions and
revisions listed herein.

1. Proposers are hereby notified that all addenda shall be acknowledged within
their Proposal and made a part of the above named proposal documents.
Proposals submitted without acknowledgement of any and all addenda will be
considered incomplete.

2. Deadline for Clarification Requests remains unchanged November 6, 2012
at 5:00P.M.

3. Proposal Due Date and Time remain unchanged: November 14, 2012 at 1:00 P.M.
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4. See attached Memorandum dated November 7, 2012 for answers to submitted questions
or requests for clarification.

If you have submitted a Proposal prior to receiving this addendum, you may request in

writing that your original, sealed proposal be returned to your firm. All sealed Proposals
received will be opened on the date stated.

Sincerely,
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Melissa Wendel, CPPO
Purchasing Official



MEMORANDUM
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FLORIDA
To: Blair Getz
From: Ernie McFarland
Date: 11/7/2012

Subject: RFP#12-3235BG/ Addendum #1- Question Responses

The following question was asked during the onsite vendors visit: Page 10 third paragraph, “stating the NICE logger
system will be upgraded with the next generation system”.

Response: Manatee county will have to replace the NICE call logger. It could be included with the new radio system or
with NG9-1-1. The new call logging system must be compatible with whatever NG 9-1-1 we consider as well as support
an |P interface for both Motorola and Harris radio systems.

Question below were received via Email prior to the deadline

1. Question: Under Scope of Services B.04, the RFP itemizes the meetings the consultant would need to
attend. Does the County require project management services throughout the
implementation/construction of the Next Generation system as part of B.042

Response: Manatee county will provide a Project Manager. The consultant will advise/work with the
Project Manager.

2. Question: Has the County started preparing their GIS data for NG9-1-12 Have any comparisons and
reconciliation been completed between the MSAG and GIS data?

Response: Manatee county has completed the initial comparison and is now in the process of
reconciliation. We estimate about 15% of the reconciliation is complete.
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